
 
 

 
 
I read about this pending expansion in our local paper.  I would like to suggest 
that an upgrade of the lights at the juctions of Samford Rd and Pickering St 
should be made to  include Grays Rd, Gaythorn.  This intersection is often 
involved in accidents and there have been quite a few fatalities since I moved 
in to the area eight years ago. 
  

The busyness of the intersection is compounded by its proximity to Gaythorn 
Railway Station, a nearby bus stop other side streets and the curve of the 
road that somewhat impedes visibility. 
  

More men and women at the barracks will mean more traffic at certain times 
of the day and potentially more accidents. 
 
Jacqueline Woodhouse 
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